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Friday, 11th March 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 18th March is Sport Relief Day  
 

 Sport Relief brings the whole nation together to get active, have fun and raise 

life changing cash! We will be holding our own Sainsbury’s Sport Relief Mile 

Event and all classes will be walking a mile around the ‘block’ that the school is 

situated in - 8 circuits of the block!! 

 

 Your children can wear ‘red’ for the day or come in their favourite ‘sporty’ 

clothes eg, football, rugby, karate kits, etc. 

 

 Parents and carers are welcome to join us on the walk which will start at around 

1.15 pm from the sports hall.  Parents/carers are asked to wait in the school 

yard and join their children as their class leaves the school premises. 

 

 The walk should be finished by 2.15 pm. The children will return to their classes 

and then be ‘returned’ to parents/carers as normal. 

 

 If the weather is bad, the walk may have to be postponed so fingers crossed 

for good weather. 

 

 Sports relief bands will be available to buy from the office from Monday, 14th 

March. Please support the cause if you can.  The wrist bands cost £1.00 each 

and they are very cool! 

 

  Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

  Mrs Chapman                                        
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